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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 8:32 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: Legal Objection - Proposed Zoning Change

 

From: Jackson Fortney <jfortney@fortneycompanies.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 12:23 PM 
To: Elsen, Nikki <elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Legal Objection - Proposed Zoning Change 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Nikki, 
 
I'm reaching out to file a legal objection to the proposed rezoning of 212 11th St S, La Crosse, WI 
54601 (parcel 17-20187-110). 
 
I both own and reside at 211 11th St S (parcel 17-20188-60), which is directly across the street from 
the parcel in question. 
 
The proposed rezoning does not have the support of the neighborhood, threatens the safety of its 
residents, and will negatively impact the taxable value of the surrounding parcels. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jackson Fortney 
211 11th St S 
La Crosse, WI 54601 

 You don't often get email from jfortney@fortneycompanies.com. Learn why this is important  


